SOUTH PLATTE BASIN ROUNDTABLE
January 16, 2013

Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman Street. Room 721
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Prewitt Reservoir Wetland Partnership
Dear Sirs:

The South Platte Basin Roundtable has received, reviewed and approved a Water Supply
Reserve Account Application from the Ducks Unlimited, Inc. for Prewitt Reservoir Wetland
Partnership. The Roundtable unanimously approved, on January 8, 2013, 545,414 from the
Basin Account for this project and recommends $45,414 in funding from the Statewide
Account. The evaluation of the South Platte Basin Roundtable was that this project meets all
the criteria for approval and recommends the project to the Board for approval. The
Roundtable also requested that any water rights or other concerns that the Prewitt Reservoir
might have be resolved and agreed to before final funding.

If additional information is needed please contact the undersigned.
Sincerely,

Harold G. Evany

Harold G. Evans, Chairman
South Platte Basin Roundtable



